
 

Independent Communications Authority of South Africa  

350 Witch-Hazel Ave.  

Eco-Park Estate  

Centurion 0144  

 

 

Phone: +27 12 568 3000 

Email:rmakgotlho@icasa.co.za 

 

Dear Mr Richard Makgotlho 
 
 
HEREBY ISSUES A NOTICE REGARDING THE DRAFT NATIONAL RADIO 
FREQUENCY PLAN 2021 FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION. No403 issued on 9 
July 2021, submit by 16h00 on Friday, 27 August 2021. The public 
hearings will be held from the 07 to 09 September 2021 
 
WBBS,  currently submits as a stakeholder that intends to build and 
operate a national mobile network, commencing in March 2022. 
 
 
The company is a NEW ENTRANCE 100 % BBBEE owned, SA African 
Women From Townships And Rurals In 9 Provinces. 
 
 We also intend making an oral submission of our response.  

RESOLUTION 224 (REV WRC-19) RADIO FREQUENCY SPECTRUM ASSIGNMENT PLAN 

2015, GOVERNMENT GAZETTE 38640 ( NOTICE 270 OF 2015)  

The factors and considerations that the authority should make in formulating 

radio frequency plan policy: 

1. ICT government white paper need to add the specified allocation of the 

spectrum for designated groups in South Africa. 

World Radiocommunication Conference 2019 (WRC-19) Final Acts 

 

The 666 pages final acts need to allocate new players clause and get gazetted 

by South African Regulator. 

 

We will have all our detailed facts on the 7th September 2021. 
 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Nqobile Ndimande-Kunene 

Executive Chairperson 
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